
 

Writing: using phonics to spell - Monday 11th – Friday 15th 
January 2021 

 

 

I would like the children to use what they already know, 
research using the internet, talk to an adult or read a book to 
find out some interesting facts about mini beasts this week. 
We are focusing this week on using our phonics to help us 

spell and finger spaces between words. 

 

 Finger spaces between each word. 
 Phonics to helps us spell.  

 

The children can use the templates below or they can use 
paper that they have at home and draw pictures to go 

alongside their writing.  

 

Please remember you can take pictures or email me their work 
so that I can mark and give feedback   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

My turn 
 I listened to The Very Hungry Caterpillar.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 I have written a sentence below.  

 

A caterpillar makes a cocoon.  
 

 Now it’s your turn below  

 

Friday 15th January 2021 

Share a piece of work together and talk about some facts 
you have learnt, as a group via zoom 8:35am.  

Listen to the very hungry caterpillar  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY


 

 

 

 

 


